

January 27th, 2012

Manager
Philanthropy and Exceptions Unit
Personal and Retirement Income Division
The Treasury
Langton Cres
PARKES ACT 2600

nfpreform@treasury.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madame,

Response to Consultation Paper December 2011: Review of Not-For-Profit Governance Arrangements

On behalf of MTC Work Solutions (MTC), I write to support and endorse the paper submitted by The National Roundtable of Nonprofit Organisations Ltd. (NRNO) of which MTC is a member. The NRNO paper was prepared in response to your request for feedback and comments in respect to the above mentioned paper.

Yours Sincerely,

Colin Lloyd Chief Executive Officer

MTC Work Solutions

marrick@mtcwork.com.au